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November 12, 2021

Hon. Sylvia Jones

Solicitor General

25 Grosvenor Street, 18t Floor
Toronto, Ontario M7A 1Y6

Honourable Minister Jones:
Re: Township of Amaranth support motion

On November 3, 2021 Council for the Township of Amaranth passed the following
resolution that endorses the Town of Mono'’s request that the province provide
additional funding to municipalities to assist with the costs that will be incurred to
enforce the regulations regarding COVID-19 vaccination passports.

Resolution #5
Moved by: H. Foster — Seconded by: C. Gerrits
BE IT RESOLVED THAT:

Council of the Township of Amaranth support the Town of Mono in their motion to
request to the Province of Ontario to consider additional COVID-19 financial relief
to assist municipalities with the extra costs and financial hardships associated
with the enforcement of the Provincially mandated COVID-19 Passports.

AND THAT this motion be sent to the Solicitor General Sylvia Jones, Ministry of
Municipal Affairs and Housing Steve Clark, AMO and all Ontario municipalities.
CARRIED

Yours trulzt( u@\

Nicole Martin, Dipl. M.A.
CAO/Clerk



